


Eligibility and Intake
An intake for temporary flood recovery jobs is occurring tomorrow! Intake for the City of Harrisburg, Illinois, is scheduled for 9:00 A.M. on Tuesday August 30, 2011; this intake will be held at City Hall. Intake for Village of Galatia, Illinois, is scheduled for 1:00 P.M. on Tuesday August 30, 2011; this intake will be held at the Community Center in Galatia. All interested applicants should attend with state issued photo ID. Please visit Man-Tra-Con’s website at http://www.mantracon.org and find the link for the Flood Recovery on the right side of the page. If you are able, fill out the pre-application form before attending the intake. Walk-ins are welcome and pre-applications will be available on site for applicants that are unable to complete the internet based form. To be eligible for this program, you should be long term unemployed, but priority will be given to those that lost their jobs due to the flooding. For more information on eligibility, please visit Man-Tra-Con’s website at http://www.mantracon.org. 
